Minutes-Board of Town Trustees
STATE OF ILLINOIS,
DeWitt County, 
Township of Clintonia

The Board of the Town Trustees met at the office of the Town Clerk at 9180 Township Road on April 20, 2021.

Present:  Trustees:  John Baker, Bob Thomas, Paul Nothnagel, Donna Parker, Assessor: Lindy Jackson, Clerk: Debra Coale, Highway Commissioner:  Tom Cooper and Supervisor: Lori Evans, acting as the chairman, the following business was transacted:

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:00 am.  Roll call was taken with members present listed above. 

Public Comment: None

The claims were examined and discussed. Donna Parker moved to approve the audited bills and Bob Thomas seconded the motion. Vote taken, all ayes, motion carried. 

The Clerk Debra Coale read the minutes from the March 16, 2021 Board Meeting.  Bob Thomas made a motion to approve the minutes and Paul Nothnagel seconded the motion.  Vote taken, all ayes, motion carried.

Supervisors Report:
Lori Evans is working on getting the audit together and working on the budget.


Highway Commissioners Report: 
Tom Cooper reported the new dump truck is projected to be here at end of Sept.  The red pickup is repaired and back in service. Tom Copper reported that 1200 tons of pea gravel was delivered and should start oiling roads 2nd or 3rd week of June.  We are 2nd on the list of Townships to be oiled.  The wind tower project is in progress of upgrading entrances and culverts.  The Annual Rabies Clinic took place this past weekend.  The turnout was less than usual but could be due to Tractor Supply has a clinic also.

Assessor’s Report:
Lindy Jackson gave a report for 2020/2021 Fiscal year in Assessor’s Office.

Unfinished Business:  None

New Business: Lori Evans presented the 2 bids for concrete work we received.  Stark bid was     $68,400 and A & R Mechanical was $53,189. Discussion followed as everyone received the submitted bids and also the references. John Baker made a motion to accept the bid for A&R Mechanical and was 2nd by Paul Nothnagel.  Votes taken:  John Baker-Yes, Lori Evans-Yes, Paul Nothnagel-Yes, Bob Thomas-Yes and Donna Parker-Yes.  All approved the bid and motion carried.
Lori Evan is still working on the budget and not ready for review.

Closed Session:  

  
Adjournment:
Paul Nothnagel moved to adjourn the meeting and Donna Parker seconded the motion.  Vote taken, all ayes, motion carried.  The Chairman adjourned the meeting at 9:43 am. 



The next regular meeting is Tuesday May 18, 2021 at 9:00 am.



______________________________                               _____________________________ 
                                                                                                 Supervisor

______________________________


______________________________                                _____________________________
                                                                                                  Clerk

______________________________



